Anonymous Anonymous

The thought of wasting more of the states budget on something so unnecessary is gravely
concerning.

People have every right to choose where they obtain their food from and the safety of it is to their
own judgment.

Tell me how many tubs of hummus or spinach or romaine have been returned because of dangerous
bacterias present. And I can still make the choice to buy those products at the risk of that occurring
again.

Why would we place the burden on farmers who are trying to increase the self sufficiency of our
great state with a ridiculous process such as mentioned.

As a proud Alaskan, I think my self and many, many others would agree the government needs to
take a step back and let the citizens who pay for these resources make their own decisions.

Thank you for your time.



